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Waladu project - Local stakeholder’s workshop report

Held and organized by:

- Professor Dr. Salah Al-Jabri (chair)

- Professor Dr. Nawala Al-Mutawalli

- Professor Dr. Layth Shaker

- Professor Dr. Munther Abdul Malik

- Assistant Professor Haitham Al-Zubaidy

Government agencies invited

- Iragi Ministry of Higher Education

- Iragi Ministry of Education

- Iragi Ministry of Culture and Tourism
- Iragi Archeological Authority (SBAH)

Main issues and recommendations

The session was chaired by Professor Salah Al-Jabri, Dean of the Faculty of Arts, at the Institute of
Archaeology. The meeting started with an introduction of the participants about the nature of the
European project and the importance of archeology and the Iragi history of human civilization and
the necessity of cooperation of the institutions together to train, and accommodate the
undergraduate graduated students of archeology and history departments. Several issues and
recommendation have been discussed:

1. The representative of the Ministry of Education, Dr. Falah Al-Qaisi, Director General of
Education of Rusafa in Baghdad, underlined the importance of the History Department in
supporting the educational institutions to teach the ancient Iragi history and as a mediator on the
importance of Iraqi archeology.

2. Dr. Esraa Al-Ani, from the Department of Curriculum in the Ministry of Higher Education, spoke
about the importance of the effects of Iraq and the inclusion of the curriculum in the history
curriculum for the intermediate and secondary stages, especially by adding photographs and
historical and illustrative maps in history books. In this regard Dr. Esra referred to the Ministry of
Education's readiness to accommodate a number of graduates Archeology as a graduate of the
Department of History in teaching tasks.



3. The representative of the Municipality of Baghdad spoke of the importance of the Iraqi
monuments and history and the necessity to improve the capacities and skills of BA students in
order to be able to enter the job market. The Municipality of Baghdad annually celebrates on the
day of the foundation of Baghdad and sponsors a number of archaeological sites in coordination
with the Ministry of the Interior to protect them

4. The representative of the Iraqi Archeological Authority (SBAH) underlined the importance of
Iragi archaeology and the possibility of allowing BA students to participate to their activities during
the summer holidays as internships.

The workshop participants agreed to hold a second workshop in May 2017 and invite additional
government institutions from the Ministry Culture, representatives from the Ministry of Interior and
Education as well as private employers to expand the training and employment opportunity of
trainees and graduates in the labor market.
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Professor Dr. Salah Al-Jabri introducing the meeting.



N

Public stakeholders and members of WALADU project attending the 1% Workshop.



